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If Oregon wants to continue to drive out contributing tax members, imposing yet 

ANOTHER tax on its people is an excellent way to diminish your overall base.  

Oregon is one of the most unaffordable places to live.  With a state budget that was 

in surplus only a few years ago and with all the federal aid we receive, if we cannot 

work within the budget we have then maybe we need to revisit the budget instead of 

imposing another massive tax on property and business owners. 


